

CLOVER REPORT



Klickitat County 4-H Newsletter MARCH 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 19th - Teen Money Management Virtual Workshop (Zoom, 2:30-3:30pm)

March 20th - Beef Pre-show, Fairgrounds

March 28th - Leader's Council @ 7pm, Location TBD

March 30th - Virtual Leader Training: "Strengthening Youth Adult Partnerships in 4-H Clubs" @7pm via Zoom

May 1st - Enrollment Deadline in 4honline

May 9th - Swine Pre-show, Fairgrounds

June 5th - Sheep & Goat Pre-show, Fairgrounds

QUICK CLICKS



Virtual 4-H+ Activities here

4HOnline here

Leader Resource Page here

Like us on Facebook here

Log Volunteer Hours here

WA State 4-H Projects List here

TIME TO ENROLL



DON'T DELAY!

v2.4honline.com

4-H GROWS HERE

ANNOUNCEMENT:

2022 Fair Preshow Forms have been updated on the website: https://extension.wsu.edu/klickitat/4h/4-h-recordkeeping/





CREATING A

SPENDING BLUEPRINT

Free Teen Virtual Workshop!



Learning how to budget and spend your money can be boring and overwhelming. By using games and interactive materials, we will help you learn the basics of money management. Space is limited, so be sure to register early. Your future self will thank you! Participants will receive a kit with supplies.

Free to all Skamania, Clark, & Klickitat County youth, ages 14-18.

MARCH 19TH | 2:30PM-3:30PM HELD OVER ZOOM

SCAN THE OR CODE TO REGISTER

SIGN UP BY 3/15! MUST BE LOGGED INTO YOUR ZOOM ACCOUNT TO JOIN



WSU Extension programs, employment, and volunteer service are available to all without discrimination. Evidence of noncompliance may be reported through your local Extension office. If you require special accommodation, call Somer Meade at 509-427-3932 one week prior to the event.









Check it out!

The Virtual Career Night will be held March 22nd, at 5:00pm (PST). This is a great opportunity for young people to explore their future and grow a career. Youth will get a snapshot of careers, visit with professionals, and connect with college/school recruiters. But wait there is more!

Tris Munsick will be joining us and talking to the young people about following their dreams and building a career! March 22 at 5pm(PST) and FREE and open to anyone! Here is the website:

https://wyoming4h.org/virtual-career-night/

WANTED: 4-H Program Coordinator

Klickitat County WSU Extension is pleased to announce that we are now accepting applications for our new 4-H coordinator. The position is open until filled. Come join our team!

Learn More & Apply Online:

https://wsu.wd5.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/WSU_Jobs/job/Klickitat-County-4-H-Extension-Coordinator_R-4201?fbclid=lwAR0ZzpZF0xwJCU8_PtUJpEh_xBg1AgGSuOUzxLQIGRwqCGHg35LeWkeKe4



Calling all HS seniors!

The WSU 4-H Scholarship Applications are open now. There are a variety of scholarship available! The deadline to apply is TODAY: March 15, 2022.

Like last year, the scholarships are available to all approved 12th grade 4-Hers who have accumulated at least 2 years of 4-H participation. An applicant must have an approved 4-H enrollment prior to the application deadline.

Please note that the supplemental documents required for the application (resume, essay, letters of recommendation, and academic transcripts) must be combined into a single PDF file before uploading to 4-H

Online. The scholarship requirements as well as instructions on how to apply can be found at

http://extension.wsu.edu/4h/youth/scholarship-opportunities/

Questions regarding the requirements or scholarships themselves, should be directed to Britta Nitcy (nitcy@wsu.edu).



WA 4-H Teen Ambassadors Needed!

The Washington State 4H Ambassador program is looking for 4Hers interested in leadership, increasing 4H involvement, or creating positive community impact. If you or someone you know would be interested reach out to learn more now! Opportunity awaits! Send an email today to wa4hsa@gmail.com!

CONTACT US

For help with enrollment: Somer.meade@wsu.edu or 509-427-3932 For general Extension questions: 509-773-5817 For all else, contact Missy Cummins 4-H Regional Specialist

missy.cummins@wsu.edu









🥧 Updated Covid Guidance 🥃

We have updated information for you about COVID-19 protocols. WSU 4-H will be following the same guidelines that were recently announced by Governor Jay

The following has changed:

- There is no longer a restriction on serving food at 4-H events.
- Masks will no longer be *required* at 4-H in-person events as of March 12th, 2022.

What hasn't changed:

- The vaccine mandate for volunteers is still in effect - all 4-H volunteers must be vaccinated against COVID-19 or have an approved medical or religious exemption on file before they can volunteer.
- Everyone is still required to stay home when they are sick. Please refer to the WA DOH website for information about isolation and guarantine for COVID-19.
- The CDC continues to recommend physical distancing for anyone who is not up to date on their COVID-19 vaccines, or for those who are at higher risk of severe illness.

A note about 4-H and Belonging and Inclusion:

Some members of some groups may not feel safe (or even be safe) to engage with a group of unmasked individuals at this time. In 4-H we have a commitment to ensuring that each youth feels a sense of belonging, which includes both physical and emotional safety.

To that end, please maintain open communication within your clubs about what each person needs to feel and be safe. If additional supplies would help to meet this need, let us know. If you or someone you know is anxious about their own participation in 4-H events going forward, please reach out to the 4-H office. Our hope is that we can help everyone through this transition and help groups ensure that everyone feels safe and has a positive 4-H experience. Thank you for continuing to provide opportunities for your youth and communities!



WSU Extension Programs and employment are available to all without discrimination. Requests for accomodations and evidence of noncompliance may be reported through your local Extension office.



